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A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

CERTIFIED MAIL: RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED (91 7199 9991 7030 4937 3479) 

MAR 2 5 Z015 
Robert Holmes 
Waterford Septic Operations, LLC 
3838 Oaklawn Drive, Ste. 920 
Dallas, TX 75219 

Re: Permit No.: 4815-WR-3; AFIN: 72-00974 

Dear Mr. Holmes: 

The application for a no-discharge permit was received on January 2, 2015. It has been 
determined that your application is administratively complete. In accordance with Arkansas 
Pollution Control and Ecology Commission's (APC&EC's) Regulation No. 8.205(A), notice of 
application permitting decisions shall be published in a newspaper of general circulation in the 
county in which the facility or activity proposed to be permitted is located. Regulation No. 
8.205(D) requires that the applicant pay the costs of publication of notice of an application 
permitting decision. The newspaper of general circulation for your facility is the Northwest 
Arkansas Times, which requires that the legal ad be paid before the notice is published. Multiple 
attempts to reach you by phone to address this issue have been made by both the Department and 
the newspaper. Please contact the Northwest Arkansas Times if you wish to publish the notice 
for the draft permit. 

If you no longer wish to pursue a permit, please submit a letter requesting that the permit 
application be withdrawn. If neither of these options are pursued by two weeks from the date 
of this letter, then the permit will be considered withdrawn and the application returned to you. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If there are any questions concerning this issue, 
please contact Colby Ungerank at (501) 682-0047. 
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Permits Section Branch Manager 
Water Division 
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cc: File 
Richard Healey, Enforcement Branch Manager, Water Division 
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